
MEMORANDUM 

 

October 29, 1996 

 

To:  David Marwell, Kevin Tiernan 

 

From:  Joan Zimmerman 

 

Subject: Eileen Dinneen Materials at the October 29-30, 1996 Board Meeting 

 

The ARRB received research notes pertaining to Secret Service documents directly from HSCA 

researcher Eileen Dinneen. We asked the Secret Service to review these notes, and the Service 

responded on September 20, 1996, in a letter containing several suggested postponements.  The 

Service requests the postponement of names. These names are the same as those that appear in the 

413 threat sheets prepared by Dinneen.  

 

Because these documents are neither HSCA documents nor Secret Service documents, the 

responsibility for assigning RIF numbers lies with NARA. We have been informed by Amy Krupske, 

an attorney for NARA, that these materials will be physically located near the HSCA documents the 

notes describe, and they will be cross-referenced to enable researchers interested in Secret Service 

records to find Dinneen’s notes. We are waiting for RIF numbers from NARA, which we hope to 

have by November 13, 1996. At today’s meeting, the Review Board can become familiar with these 

materials since the issue raised, i.e. postponement of names, is the same as the issue in the threat 

sheets and the HSCA memorandums prepared by Eileen Dinneen. These records will be the main 

Secret Service items before the Review Board at the November 13-14, 1996 meeting. 
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